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Further repgrt on the status of the cease-fire 
in the Middle East 

The following information has been received from the Acting Chief of Staff of 
UNTSO with regard to the situation in the Israel-Syria se&or on 23 January lP74: 

Reports on ground activity: 

OP Four (AMR 2327-2596): l/ Between 1015 g/ and 1025 sporadic mortar and 
machine-gun fire by unidentifi;d forces north-north-west of OP. 
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1/ Am? - approximate map reference. 


